
You’ve heard it from your teachers, you’ve heard it from your parents, now hear it from 
students... some things we’d like to have done differently if we were to do year 12 again... 
 
These are... 
 
 The Top Ten Tips For Success in Year Twelve!!! 

1. Use your study periods effectively = you will be under less pressure in the 

evenings. 

2. If you don’t understand anything, ask your teachers! Don’t let problems you have 

with a course snowball. 

3. Start looking at university courses this year, but don’t panic! 

4. Make sure you stay in your teachers’ good books (punctuality, deadlines) 

5. Do wider reading around your subjects. 

6. Every so often have a read through your old notes. This helps to keep the 

information firmly within your memory, and it will prove invaluable when you start 

revising. 

7. Keep organised! Make sure you have an efficient filing, so that you won’t end up 

losing a folder that has a year’s worth of notes in it, or a USB which has the only 

draft of your coursework on it… 

8. Get involved in extracurricular activities: Young Enterprise, Sports Leaders and 

prefect roles will all look great on your personal statement! 

9. Don’t let your job take over your life! 

10. Make sure you have fun - it’s important to take a break from school life. Go out with 

friends / get a Saturday job – don’t spend hours and hours on your homework! 

 


